
 

 

 
 
 

04th November 2024 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 

The Christmas Fair 6th December 6-8pm 

We are delighted to inform you that your child has volunteered to run a stall at the above 

event. 

‘The Christmas Fair’ will take place on Friday 6th December 2024, 6-8pm.  All students who 

volunteer will work in teams with a member of the student leadership team to support them. 

Students can choose how to use the £25 allocated to each house stall and there will be a 

competition for the ‘best dressed’ stall.  They will also work together to create the activity to 

be run on the night e.g., pin the tail on the donkey, magic tricks, ping pong balls in a cup etc.  

This is a great opportunity to take part in a key BPFA fund raising event for the school as 

well as developing leadership and teamwork skills. 

All the necessary equipment will be provided for the stall and I would be grateful if you could 

complete and hand in the below consent slip, to reception by Monday 25th November 2024. 

Please feel free to contact me with any questions, a.williams@brookfieldcs.org.uk 

Your sincerely  

A.Williams 

Ms A Williams  

Assistant Headteacher  
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REPLY SLIP 

BPFA CHRISTMAS FAIR – 6TH DECEMBER 2024 
6-8P.M 

 
 
 

Student’s name:   
    
    

 

Form: 
 

 
I would like my child named above to attend the above event and represent their house. 

 
 

Parent/Carer Signature: 
 
 

 

Parent/Carer Name: 
 
 

 

Dated: 
 

 
 

This slip should be returned to Main Reception at BCS in a sealed envelope clearly 
marked with student’s name, form and ’BPFA CHRISTMAS FAIR by Monday 25th 

November 2024. 
 


